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Dear parents:  …. despite her busy Brexit schedule and Mr Corbyn’s opposition role both leaders took 
time out to write really fine letters to our current Year 5 pupils thanking them for the letters they had written 
about plastic waste and the seas. Proper signed letters and not electronic signatures so well done the PM and 
JC and to Year 5 and Ms Cahill (letters were written last academic year). On display now in our main entrance. 
On the subject of plastic we have been looking for some time for non-plastic or polyethylene book bags at the 
right price and material. Not as easy as you might think. We have finally found a good product and we hope to 
start selling them to Key Stage 1 pupils after half-term ready for Christmas. Book Fayre was so popular we are 
holding another one n December so well done Ms Ruminska.

and finally  ..   anyway wonderful ending to the Bodyguard last week so as we go into October what else is to look forward to .. my 
own current favourite is The Great British Menu especially the judging part …”your food looked wonderful, great idea …however / but/ 
and then say it tasted like dog food, too much salt/pepper/sugar/ cream, too bland / too spicy” …. cue pic of crumbling chef BBC2 7.30pm 
Ryder Cup weekend so can write without being Trolled ….so come on Europe !!! Hope it is exciting. October on Monday !

School news next week …. 
Monday …. Cycle training Year 5 all week.
Cats test Year 6 for 3 days.
Wednesday … Year 4 assembly 9.15am all 
welcome. 
Thursday .. Science and Space Week begins + 
National Poetry Week. Science and poetry sounds 
interesting.

School news this week …. 
Monday ….  more roles for Year 6 assembly, deputy 
badges given out and the Billy Goat story.
Wednesday … Year 5 assembly on International 
Peace Day well done Ms Harries and Year 5. Hope 
you all enjoyed it.

Spanish word of the week is …. 
Tiempo ..    please help your children and your 
own family as we all learn Spanish this year.

Attendance last week …. 
Best class is Year 5

Week	
Beginning		
17/09/2018

A1endance Late

Nursery 85.40% 0.73%

RecepCon 95.67% 1.00%

Year	1 98.67% 1.00%

Year	2 97.33% 1.00%

Year	3 95.33% 0.66%

Year	4 97.93% 0.69%

Year	5 98.93% 1.43%

Year	6 97.85% 1.79%

Pics of the week …. 
Year 5 on International Peace Day assembly. Nice 
quote from Albert Einstein on the left picture: 

Peace cannot be kept by force. It can only be 
achieved by understanding.

Nursery vacancies …. 2018 
If you know anyone who is looking for a Nursery 
place for their child aged (01/09/2014 to 31/08/2015) 
please contact the school office on 0207 254 7353


